GENOA MIDDLE SCHOOL

NEW TRAFFIC FLOW

EFFECTIVE APRIL 1, 2013

In partnership with representatives from Genoa Township, Genoa Police & Fire, and
Westerville School Transportation, we are pleased to announce a new traffic flow pattern
at Genoa Middle School. These changes should help traffic flow smoothly during morning
drop off and afternoon pick up times. Your patience and cooperation are greatly
appreciated as we move forward in this process. Please familiarize yourself with the
following changes:

e New Traffic Flow Pattern Begins on Monday April 1, 2013

o0 Officials will be onsite to help with the new traffic flow pattern.

e All vehicles (excluding school buses) will use the Fouse Elementary School entrance
and exit for student pick up and drop off. (See map on reverse side of the page)

e All school buses only will use Genoa Middle School entrance and exit between the
hours of:
0 7:30AM to 8:00AM
0 2:30PM to 3:00PM

e Use the large sidewalk area to drop off and pick up your students (See Map)
0 If passing vehicles on your right after dropping off or picking up your student, do
so with caution
0 Be careful at crosswalks, yield to pedestrians, and always stop at all stops signs

e Stay with your vehicle at all times.

O Ifyou need to go into Genoa, please use the parking lot to park your car.

If adjustments need to be made, we will send notification home with your student(s).
See the reverse side for a map outlining traffic flow patterns.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation as we work through this process.






